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Comments: I appreciate the continued efforts by the Custer-Gallatin National Forest to consolidate public lands

and resolve access issues in the Crazies. Yet I cannot support the current proposal as written it stands; It feels

like we are giving up sections 4 and 8 in exchange for lands that would have less use for active outdoor

recreation users. In other words a bad deal for the general public. 


